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Immigration Today and How We Got Here 
BY: JESSICA CULLEY 

The Immigration policies under the Trump 

administration are terrible and inhumane, but they are 

nothing new. The immigration system in this country has 

been inefficient and unjust for many years and using 

separation of families as a intimidation tactic is something 

that we have seen throughout history. Immigrants, 

indigenous peoples, and other communities of color 

have been persecuted since this country was founded 

and these current policies are only perpetuating 

hundreds of years of discrimination and 

criminalization.  

 

The last few months have brought new memories of the 

vulnerability of immigrants here in the United States. 

 

More than 2000 families have been separated at the border. 

Why is this happening? Because we have followed a long 

history of criminalizing immigrants and in particular people of color. Many are saying this is not what our 

country stands for and these actions are ñun-American.ò The truth is, this is very American and all we have to 

do is look at our countryôs history of treatment towards immigrants to see the reality. 

 

1492 - The genocide of the indigenous peoples begins with the trip of Christopher Columbus to America. 

 

1619 - The slave trade in the U.S. begins in Virginia and continues for more than 200 years. The slaves were 

kidnapped in Africa, forced to work in plantations, flogged, marked and lynched. Slaves were considered a 

property and families were routinely separated during the auctions. 
 

1790 - The Naturalization Law restricts citizenship to "free white people" of "good character." 

 

1830 - The Law of Forced Transfer of the Indians forced displacement, at gunpoint, 15,000 American citizens 

belonging to the Cherokee indigenous community of the southern United States to reservations in Oklahoma. 

More than 5,000 people died in what is known as the "Trail of Tears." 
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CATA is proud to be a member of EarthShare New Jersey 

(ESNJ), a non-profit organization created and directed by 

member organizations to represent us in employee workplace 

giving campaigns.  
 

Please consider making a donation to CATA through your 

workplace.  Donôt have a workplace giving campaign at your 

office?  Contact CATA to assist you in setting one up. The code 

for CATA for the Federal Campaign is 39411 and the NJ State 

Campaign is 3341. Visit www.cata-farmworkers.org for a 

complete list. For more information on ESNJ go to 

www.earthsharenj.org. 

http://www.earthsharenj.org/
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CATA Members Need Your Support 

Allies and CATA members are working hard together in New Jersey to raise the minimum wage to $15 an 

hour for ALL workers. We are fighting against proposed exclusions of several different categories of workers, 

including farmworkers. Want to help? If you live in NJ, call your state representatives and senators and 

demand that all workers deserve a $15 minimum wage.  To find contact information for NJ state 

politicians, visit: https://www.njleg.state.nj.us/districts/districtnumbers.asp#8 

This year, CATA members in NJ have been active in the Campaign for Expanded Access to Driverôs Licenses, 

pushing for legislation that would provide New Jersey residents, including qualified people in the immigrant 

community, access to obtaining a driverôs license. For more information on the campaign and to sign the 

petition, visit: https://www.letsdrivenj.org/petition 

We want to share some of  the hard work that our members are doing on behalf of the immigrant 

community. They are standing up for themselves and their community even though it is becoming 

increasingly risky to do so. They are fighting for fair wages, access to driversô licenses, better working 

conditions, and a pesticide-free agricultural system. Your support of CATA directly supports their 

attendance at marches, protests, conferences, meetings, and events so they can make their presence 

known and their voices heard. To learn more about CATA and make a donation, visit: 

 www.cata-farmworkers.org. Thank you! 


